
2nd  August, 2022 
 

N O T I C E 
 

 
 

Re : PRATIBHA MANUFACTURING AND MARKETING LTD., UNIVERSAL 

ENTERPRISES LTD. AND AVADH MERCANTILE COMPANY LTD. 
 

All market participants are hereby informed that the Exchange Regulatory Oversight 

Committee (constituted as per provisions of SECC Regulations, 2018) in its meeting 

held on 15th July 2022, has decided and directed the Management to drop names of 

the following 3 (three) companies from the list of 331 suspected shell companies based 

on the advice of SEBI followed by the decision taken by Regional Director, Eastern 

Region, Ministry of Corporate Affairs :- 

Sl. No. Name of the Companies 

01 PRATIBHA MANUFACTURING AND MARKETING LTD. 

02 UNIVERSAL ENTERPRISES LTD. 

03 AVADH MERCANTILE COMPANY LTD. 

 

All stakeholders are hereby requested to take note of the names of the abovementioned 

companies whose names would be removed from the “List of Suspected Shell 

Companies” w.e.f. 4th August, 2022. 

 
P.Dutta 
Chief Financial Officer 
The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

 


